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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 

 

ANSWERS TO CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS 
 

 
Question 1: 
Could you please tell me when do you hope to start the project?  
 
Response: 
We intend to begin work by first week of November 2021. 
 
 
Question 2: 
When do you hope to have it completed?   
 
 
Response:  
We hope to complete this work by the end of January 2022. 
 

 
Question 3:  
What is the budget for this tender?  
 
 
Response: 
We’re open to competitive bidding.  
 

File: 

RFT: 

AP_2/33 

2021/074 

Date: 08 October 2021 

To: Interested suppliers 

Contact: Maraea S. Pogi maraeap@sprep.org  

Subject: 
Request for tenders:   To develop the regional guidelines for the effective 
implementation of the Nagoya Protocol in the Pacific 
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